
“By three methods we may learn wisdom: First, by reflection,  
which is noblest; Second, by imitation, which is easiest; and third by  

experience, which is the bitterest.” –Confucius
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	Shout Out Quote: Dear Robin, 

Congratulations on your “Shout Out” recognition for the values of Learning, Continuous Improvement, and Accountability. Cynde Larsen wrote, “Shout out to Robin for her leadership of co-curricular learning assessment!  Robin presented the 19-20 and 20-21 co-curricular club learning data to Academic Council today.  She chronicled the journey of co-curricular learning assessment from being club- and student employment-based, in previous years, to the 21-22 model which encompasses those areas and more.  She also described the steady progress toward the use of direct measures of student learning assessment.  Shout out to Robin for working across the Student Services area and across the the student clubs to improve student learning across campus!”  

Thank you for exhibiting the College Values and for all you do to make the College a better place.  Your willingness to engage in continuous improvement is invaluable!



